
 

WORKS NOTIFICATION 
Griffith Base Hospital Redevelopment 

  

 

October 2024 

Increased traffic movement on Warrambool St 
during October 2024 
During early October, construction contractor ADCO will progressively relocate their 
site compound at Animoo Avenue, to the fenced compound at Warrambool St.  

How will the work affect you? 
We recognise that building new infrastructure can be disruptive to staff and neighbours. All 
activities are carried out with the health and safety of the local community as our top priority. We 
endeavour to keep noise and dust to a minimum and will make every effort to minimise impacts. 
Please note: 

 Temporary site offices will 
be installed in the site 
compound at Warrambool St 
on Wednesday, 9 October 
and Thursday, 10 October. 

 Trucks will use the Nurses 
Training School carpark to 
access the site compound. 

 For your safety, please 
follow the directions of traffic 
management controllers. 

 Works will continue following 
the installation, as the offices 
are connected to services. 

 Access to the Nurses 
Training School car park will 
remain available to health 
services staff. 

Keeping you informed 
Thank you for your patience while we complete this important project for the Griffith community.  
Please call Andrew Galvin (ADCO) on 0406 412 606 if you have any enquiries. 
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